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I oppose this bill. Not only does vote-by-mail make voting more accessible, it also 

allows us to make thoughtful choices. Instead of feeling like we have to cram for a 

test before getting in a voting booth, we can sit down with our voters pamphlet and 

take our time making our decisions. Keep vote-by-mail the standard! 


